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Advisory

2003-04 State Aid to School Districts

The New Jersey Department of Education today announced state aid figures to support schools in the 2003-04
school year. The figures are included in the FY 2004 budget presented by Governor James E. McGreevey to the
Legislature on Tuesday, February 4. Click on the following link to review the figures:

http://www.nj.gov/njded/stateaid/0304/

https://nj.gov/education/stateaid/0304/
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